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Planning and Zoning Committee
of Bull Shoals

Recommendation concerning Pole Barn Homes
Nov 17. 2021
The Planning and Zoning Committee recommends to allow the construction of Pole Barn

Homes within R1 Zones of Bull Shoals provided they are centralized on no less than a three
acre lot. All other city building codes are to be followed.
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Bonnie Sumner -~ Chairman



